
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Bulletin Announcement for Sabbath, April 4 
 
Next Sabbath, April 11, the emphasis for the World Budget offering will be 
Christian Record Services for the Blind. This North American Division ministry 
has been serving the blind community for more than 120 years. When you 
give to Christian Record, you give hope to a marginalized community. Plan 
now to mark your offering on April 11 for Christian Record or give directly at 
ChristianRecord.org/give.  
 
 
 
Bulletin Announcement for Sabbath, April 11 
 
The emphasis for the World Budget offering today is Christian Record 
Services for the Blind. This North American Division ministry has been serving 
the blind community for more than 120 years. When you give to Christian 
Record, you give hope to a marginalized community. Please mark your 
offering for Christian Record or give directly at ChristianRecord.org/give.  
 


